
 

 

Reference: 30647 

July 12, 2023 
 
VIA EMAIL: Peter.Baird@canfor.com  

Peter Charles Baird 
13200 Miles Road 
Prince George, BC 
V2N 5C1 
 
Dear Peter Charles Baird:  
 
I am pleased to advise you of your reappointment to the Muskwa-Kechika Advisory Board for 
a two-year term, beginning on June 21, 2023. 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the Premier’s Order that authorized your reappointment as 
Commissioner.  

The Ministry of Finance has developed a program to indemnify board appointees from claims 
against them arising from the performance of their duties. As this is a reappointment, we have 
the indemnity form you previously signed on file and no further action is needed.  

Thank you for your commitment to upholding the mandate of the Muskwa-Kechika Advisory 
Board. I trust you will have a positive and rewarding experience over your term.  

Sincerely, 

Nathan Cullen 
Minister 
Ministry of Water, Land and Resource Stewardship 
 

Enclosure (1) 

pc: Patrick Glanc, Senior Legislative Analyst, Ministry of Water, Land and Resource 
Stewardship 

Vanessa Geary, Senior Executive Lead, Crown Agencies and Board Resourcing 
Office, Ministry of Finance 

Paige Muttersbach, Senior Advisor, Crown Agencies and Board Resourcing Office, 
Ministry of Finance  

Ministry of Water, Land and     
Resource Stewardship 

Office of the Minister Mailing Address: 
PO BOX 9012 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC  V8W 9L6 

Tel: 778-405-3094 

Website: www.gov.bc.ca/WLRS 

   

   


